Dr. E.B.Ford, Department of Zoology and Comparative Anatomy, University Museum, Oxford.

Dear Ford.

Wednesday the question of Biological representation on the Eugenics Society's Executive. I hope to get your name nominated and accepted, though I know you will hate to have to come up to London very often. It is quite essential that you should bring Poulton and Goodrich, if that can possibly be managed. I have already written to Poulton some time ago about it, but I expect Mrs. Hodson's resolution will not be taken at the next meeting. of Council, though the question might well be raised at a later meeting of the Executive.

The names I want to get on the

Executive at once are Gates, Cutler, Fraser Roberts,
yourself, Thornton, Miss Crump and Mrs Hodson, so
you might be prepared to move or second any of
these if occasion arises before the list is filled
in. I think also, one or more people should be
authorised to approach Crew and Pease, who have
been lost in the last year or two with a view

to ascertaining their willingness to be coopted, in view of the Society's being reorganised as a more Scientific Society.

Anyway we will see what can be done, and if you are not otherwise engaged, I hope we may find a means of dining together after the meeting.

Yours sincerely,